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Presidentôs Message:  Katrina Methot-Swanson   402-932-0509  

Wednesday  May 25, Board meeting 11:00ï Lunch 12:00  Westside Community Center 

Lower Level at Westside Community Center, 3534 South 108th St. Omaha, NE 68144 

Reservations due Friday, May 20,2016. Reservation dates are Firm, no cancellations or additions after the 

deadline. You are responsible for payment if you donôt attend after reservation is made. If space is needed 

for the program and meeting, but no meal, make reservation as such. Contact Carol McCall at 402.449.7071 

or Email camccall7@hotmail.com for reservations. Bring exact amount of $12.00 as we canôt make change. 

All entrees include rolls, coffee, iced tea or water.                                                                                        

Salad will be Strawberry Field Greens with Sliced Fresh Strawberries and Toasted Almonds, with Very Berry 

Vinaigrette Dressing            

 #1 Pot Roast with portabella mushroom sauce Italian      

 #2 Vegetable Lasagna 

 

We have two winners for the Genie Schaffer Memorial Scholarship. A new member, Barbara                     

Egr will be going to a workshop on sketchbook journaling at the Rocky Mountain National Park                    

in Colorado. Long time member, Dorothy Tuma will be attending an art camp with Judy Coates                  

Perez at Smiling Turtle Art Spot. Sheôll be studying new techniques on fabric, including mixed media,       

embossing and using acrylic inks. Iôm really excited for both of them. 

Included in the months newsletter is an application for the 2016/2017 membership. Please fill out the form 

online or send it in to the Membership Chair, Susan Stevens. Itôs important that we get the membership 

form. We use it for the roster each year.   Thank you, Katrina 

 

       

       

May is Tyler (Ty) Curnes.  Tyler Curnes resides in Elkhorn, Nebraska, a small town near Omaha. He is an up

-and-coming young artistic craftsman with a vision for creating art through the medium of glass. He has taken 

numerous glass classes from local artisans and began his journey after attending glass classes at the Hot 

Shops Art Center where he fell in love with the science of glass and metal interaction. He has ventured across 

the country to take more specific classes from world renowned artists such as Patty Gray and Anne Nye. He 

has recently traveled to the BULLSEYE Resource Center in Santa Fe, New Mexico, for specialty training in 

creating his own lost wax castings. These castings can be used to mold individual pieces of art for his        

clients.  He strives to create unique pieces and one-of-a-kind glass art.              

http:www.curnescreations.com/#!about/clcrk  

Program:  Katrina Methot-Swanson   402-932-0509  
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Lutheran Church of the Master 2617 South 114th Street, (114th and Center), Omaha NE 

(South rear bottom door) 

Wednesday, May 18, 2016  9:00am-12:00 pm 

Cost $4.00 members/ $5.00 non members. Coffee and water provided, but please bring                                   

snacks to share. There will be two drawings for a free lunch at the May luncheonï must be present to win!!! 

Workshop: Puzzle Piece Painting by Well-Known Artist, Dar VandeVoort 

Dar is originally from Pella, Iowa and has been in the area for 20 years. She works from her home studio in 

Council Bluffs, IA., and also from studio #25 at the Hot Shops Art Center. She is a member of the Artists   

Cooperative Gallery in the Old Market, Omaha. Dar has always been involved in the arts by teaching private 

lessons, group workshops, public art schools, and rehabilitation individuals in Omaha. She specializes in  

portrayals and enjoys incorporating puzzle pieces into her work periodically.  

Supplies needed: (Dar will bring puzzle pieces to incorporate) 

Small canvas, such as 8x10, 10x12, 11x14                                                                                                        

Acrylic paints and a few brushes of your choice                                                                                              

Gel Medium, Matt Medium or Elmers Glue                                                                                         

Palettes, disposable or Styrofoam plates                                                                                                             

Paper towels or old work towel                                                                

Small plastic bin or bucket for water                                                                                                              

Apron ïshirt and most importantlyééééé..Imagination!!! 

Fun Shop: Katie Johnson 402.310.0349  ktj50love@gmail.com 

 
Art Bridge: Carol Coppi  402.339.7289 

May is the last Art lesson this year with our ESL students at Augustana Lutheran.      

We have had a great year as we have seen an increase in class numbers (60 plus) and                                 

enthusiasm each lesson. They have used pencils, crayons, markers, watercolors, scissors and glue.        

We will tackle collage pencil holders in May. It is our parting gift for our students until next September. 

Thanks to Omaha Artists for the art supplies. 

Wednesday, May 11 Collage pencil holders Pat Lontor 

Several pieces from the April Fun Shop  
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ANAC: Association of Nebraska Art Clubs 

 

ANAC Art Show in McCook, NE 

ANAC members that are NOT going to McCook, please bring your ANAC Selection showpieces and $15.00 

on Monday, June 6rd to the EAST parking lot of  ñThe Lutheran Church of the Masterôsò, 2617 South 114th St. 

at 10am. These show pieces will be delivered and hung at the 2016 Conference ñGo To The Art Hot Spotò in 

McCook, NE. June 8th through June 11th, 2016.  

After the Conference, pieces may be picked up at the Wednesday, June 15th Omaha Artistôs Meeting. See 

your newsletter for place and time. Any questions regarding pick up or delivering please call Jo Anne  Nielsen 

402-250-6464, Sara Wamsat 402-415-7276 or Dick Brown 402-680-3373. 

Please remember that any watercolor pieces MUST have plexiglass instead of glass.   

 

Jo Anne Nielsen Dick Brown  Sara Wamsat 

Courtesy: Dorothy Tuma 402.334.0975 ddtuma@gmail.com 

Sent Thank you card to Joslyn Art Museum (Karla Lechtenberger) 

Thinking of you to Carolyn Maach and Judy Groves 

 

Received the following thank you notes:  

Dear Omaha Artist Inc. 

Thank you so much for your donation in Harrietôs name. She left us with so many memories and we are 

pleased you chose to honor her in this way.          

 Always , Susan Otis and Family  

 

Dear OAI, 

On behalf of Joslyn Art Museum, I would like to thank you for your gift in memory of Mima Barrett.  

Please know how much we appreciate your support and commitment to Joslyn! 

Hillary Nather-Detisch 

Director of Development      












